
 
 
 
 
 

 

            May 9, 2018 

 

 

To the members, performers, and volunteers of the Huong Viet Performing Arts Group, 
 

The Huong Viet Performing Arts Group celebrates the Vietnamese culture and highlights the 
importance of diversity in Washington. 

 
The 47th Legislative Districts greatly benefits from the contributions of the Vietnamese community 
and I appreciate Huong Viet Performing Arts Group bring attention to this important culture. I am 
particularly appreciative of this group for touring across  Washington State in order to participate in 
an exchange of ideas with all.  

 
I hope that this year's "Vietnam, Essence of Yesteryear 10" is a powerful performance that highlights 

the hard work of Huong Viet Performing Arts Group to celebrate Vietnamese culture. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Senator Joe Fain, 

Washington State Legislature 
 

Olympia, WA 98504-0482 Legislative Building 


